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MINISTRY OF FISHERIES AND MARINE RESOURCES

Enquiries: Mr. Rudolph Cloete Private Bag 13355
Cell: F264-812901692 Brendan Simbwaye Square, Block C
Telephone: +264 61 205 3028 Cnr. Dr. Kenneth Kaunda & Goethe Street
Fax: (061) 224566 Windhoek, Namibia
Email: Rudi.Cloete@mmr.gov.na
Ref No: 91/2/2

03 July 2024

Mr. Linus Amulungu
Green Village

P.O Box 4389
Windhoek

T'O WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT TO GREEN VILLAGE

The Ministry ef Fisherics and Marine Resources (MFMR) would like to express and confirm
its willingness to previde technical supnert (advisory/extension services on freshwater
aquaculture) to the Green Village which is located at Omayanga village, Okatana Constituency
in Oshana Region. These services include provision of technical advice on fish farm
management, advice on pond construction and supply of fish fingerling (at minimum cost).

The proposed project site “vas assessed on the 8" of April 2024 by the MFMR staff members
frora Ongwediva IAC. Consultat:on with Green Village during site assessment had a positive
outcome, and efforts have been made to allow this project to go ahcad.

The development of the aquaculture sector is onc of the MIFMR strategic objectives for food
seeurity, improved nutrition, income gencration and employment creation. The Ministry
recognises this project as an ‘mportant undertaking and commit to provide technical
advisory/extension services suppoit to Green Village in this endeaveur. |
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